
Dear 4th Grade Students and Families,

Welcome to class 4R! My name is Mrs. Rogowski and I am so excited to be your
4th grade teacher. There are many discoveries to make and adventures to take
together this year!

Let me tell you a little bit about myself. This will be my 12th year teaching and my
6th year at Barley Sheaf. Outside of school, some of my hobbies include baking,
traveling and being outdoors. I also love spending time with my family and friends,
especially my two boys, Patrick (who turns 4 in September) and Oliver (who turns 1 in
January). We’ve spent lots of time by the pool and beach over the last couple of
months. I look forward to hearing all about your fun summer activities!

There are so many great things to learn in fourth grade in all subject areas. Some
highlights of fourth grade are Safety Patrol, having the privilege to go on the 4th grade
class trip and being the oldest in the school. Get excited for a fabulous year!

You can find a supply list on our school website to help you prepare for
back-to-school shopping. Please try to bring those items in for the first day of school. I’d
also like for you to bring in the following items:

★ Chapter book you would like to read independently
★ Morning snack to hold you over until lunch
★ The title and author of a book you read over the summer

Parents, I’m looking forward to working together to make your child’s school year
a success. In order to have a successful and rewarding year, it is essential that we have
a strong home to school connection. Please feel free to contact me with any questions
or concerns at lauren.rogowski@frsd.us. I look forward to working with you as a partner
in your child’s educational journey.

I hope you enjoy the last few days of summer and I am excited for a wonderful
school year! :)

Sincerely,
Mrs. Rogowski
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